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Playtime on the grass!
Summer term means that the
children get to have
playtimes on the grass which
everyone loves! Let’s hope
the weather continues to stay
dry and sunny!
Awards – we had a whole
range of awards gained
outside of school in
Celebration worship this
week – football, swimming
and drama. It is lovely to see
the children being successful
in so many different ways.
Attendance through school
has been better this week,
with an average of 97.4%
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Highlights 
Attendance

The whole school attendance for this
week is 97.4%, with Willow and Elm
having 99% attendance this week,
closely followed by Ash with 98%.



Uniform
Please ensure children are wearing the
correct items of uniform, especially for PE.
If your child does not have the school PE  
t-shirt, they need to wear a plain red t-
shirt. Trainers must only be worn on PE
days.
Pupils with long hair need to have it tied
back.

 

Coronation Event

You should have received an invitation
to our Coronation event on Friday 5th
May. We hope you can join us for a
picnic followed by some games and
activities. Please complete the
following form so we have an idea of
attendance numbers -
https://forms.office.com/e/NLqBDHm
HLF 
Would any parents be interested in
playing a Kwik-cricket match? We
thought it might be nice for the end of
the afternoon if we had enough
volunteers for 2 teams.

Community Events

This half-term, we have pupils preparing for
events in the local community. Preesall Town
Council are hosting a Teddy Bears Picnic on
Monday 1st May on the sports field from
12:30pm.

Local schools have been asked to participate in
maypole dancing. This is a new one for us but
Miss Gemma is up for the challenge! We have a
group of 16 Year 5 and 6 pupils who are now
learning to maypole dance.

All families are welcome at this event.

Miss Gemma will be starting Cheer Club on
Thursday 4th May. These pupils will work on a
routine that will be performed on the gala field
on Saturday July 8th July. They will also walk in
the procession.

Stay and Play

This week we had a very busy stay
and play session with lots of new
faces. If you know anyone locally who
has a baby or toddler, please tell
them about our sessions.

Thursdays 9:15-10:45am during term-
time. (No session Thursday 11th May
due to year 6 SATS).

Attendance

It is great to see that attendance figures for the
first week back are high. Please make sure
children are in school as much as possible this
term so that we can really maximise learning
opportunities. I will be contacting parents of
pupils whose attendance has fallen below 90%
in the next week, to see if we can find ways to
improve this moving forwards.

A number of parents have submitted holiday request forms recently. Please
remember that holidays in school time are not permitted. However, I also
recognise that pupils can benefit from a family holiday so requests will be
considered on an individual basis. Deciding factors are the pupil’s current
attendance figure; whether the holiday is in a key assessment period and
whether a previous request has been submitted in the school year.

https://forms.office.com/e/NLqBDHmHLF
https://forms.office.com/e/NLqBDHmHLF
https://forms.office.com/e/NLqBDHmHLF


Don't forget to send in your out of school successes! Email
head@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

During the Easter holidays a pupil
from Willow class took part in

Twinkletoes at The Winter Gardens. It
is a show put on once every two years

by Barbara Jackson Theatre Arts
Centre. She took part in the ballet and

drama numbers.
 

She also recently got the results back
from her drama exam, for which she

got a distinction. 

On Sunday Jacob, from
Maple class, was

awarded a medal in his
karate dojo from a black

belt.
This is remembrance
medal in honour of a

student that passed away
very young.

It is an honour to receive
a medal and it means
that they believe Jacob
will be a black belt one

day and that he puts a lot
of effort into his training

and always does his best.

A pupil from Willow got a trophy
last week for amazing saves,

preserving, great listening and
following instructions from his

football  coach.

Leo, Oliver, Eddie and George took part in
a football tournament in Spain during the

Easter break.
 

The boys did amazing, although the
scores didn't quite go their way. Having
said that Leo did score a goal for the

team and they all played their part and
had a fantastic time.  Oliver was their
mascot and enjoyed being part of the

team too.
 

All the boys have medals and
commemorative trophies that were
presented in Celebration Assembly

yesterday, along with another football
medal that was received in a holiday

club at Blackpool FC.

Our super swimmers who have
received certificates through
school and outside of school 



Dates for your diary 

Monday 1/5/23 -  Bank holiday (school closed)

Friday 5/5/23 - Coronation Celebration 12pm - 4pm 

Monday 8/5/23 - Bank holiday (school closed)

Tuesday 9/5/23 - Friday 12/5/23  - Year 6 SATS

Tuesday 23/5/23 - Sports' Day

Thursday 25/5/23 - School closes for half term

Monday 5/6/23 - INSET (school closed)

Tuesday 6/6/23 - School reopens for pupils

Lunches
Please complete the
lunch form for ALL

pupils in school
https://forms.office.
com/r/exTQMJtNLL

https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL


 
  Day

  

 
  Club

  

 
  Details

  

 
  Contact 

  

 
  Monday

  

 
Gardening
3:30pm –
4:30pm

___
 

Rounders Club 
 3:30pm –
4:30pm 

 
  

 
 

___
 
 

KS2 - run by Coach Ryan

 
  j.crompton@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

  or
  noxley@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

___
 

vriding@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk
 
  

 
  Tuesday

  

 
  Laura Sandham
School of Dance

lessons
 

___
 

 Snazzy Science
Explorers

 3:30pm –
4:30pm

 
  

 
  Pre school, Ash and Oak

Dance and movement - £3
per class

 
___

 
 
 

 Open to Reception class
 Starts Tuesday 18th April

  
   

 
  gcocker@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

 
___

  
 mmoore@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

  
  
  

 
  Wednesday

  

 
  Laura Sandham
School of Dance

lessons
  ___

 
Football  3:30pm

– 4:30pm

 
 Skills & Styles and Acro

Dance classes as per the
timetable - £4 for 45 min

  class
___

 
Years 1/2/3 with Coach Ryan  

 
  gcocker@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

   ___
 

vriding@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk
  

 
  Thursday

  

 
  Cheer Club

  

 
  Open to Year 3 – 6

  Starting 4th May
  

 
  gcocker@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

   
  

 
  Friday 

  

 
  Netball 

  3:30pm -
4:30pm

 
___

 
Year 4 / 5/6

Football team
training  3:30pm

– 4:30pm
  

 
  ***full*** 

 
___

 
Run by Miss Brakewell 

  

 
 

 ***full*** 
 

___
 

cbrakewell@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk
 
 

CLUBSCLUBSCLUBS

 



 
  Day

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Ash (PM)

Oak (AM)

Willow

Maple

Elm

PE AND FORESTPE AND FORESTPE AND FOREST   

 

Forest PE (please wear PE kit)






